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Dear Governor: 

Recently theie has been some debate about the proposed off road diesel regulation 

(2416) which aims to cut down pollution by refitting engines for in•IISC off•road vehicles. 

And while the California Air Resources Board doeii take into account Slll11llcr comities 

with 1arely used vehicles, it does not consider the reality of the costs to follow such a 

regulation. In Humboldt CoUIIty machines aie set aside for whole seasons. When a 

machine is being used on a specific job it is often left at the job site for the dU1ation of'the 

ptoject so that it will not have to be trekked back and forth. When compaiing the cost of 

refUlbisbing exiBtiug mw:bines or buying new ones with the cost that we spend yea!ly on 

using these machines, the proposal to refit is ridiculous. We would be losing too much 

money.. If the gavezmrumt is going to demand that we petform a task this costly, they 

should be ~ed to support those companies that would be losing so much. 
' · ·· , In: sliort;',thls J)loposition could be dettim• to fabxication and construction 

industries in low populat.ed counties The government should not be suppoxting 

regulations that Cllll do more balm than good 

Sincerely, 

RobMcBeth 
Vice President 
O&M Industries 
5901 Ericson Way 
Arcata, CA 9552i 
Phone: (707) 822-8800 
Fax: (107) 822~8995 
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